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St Minver Stars In assembly this week

Contact Information

This term we will be learning more
about the ‘Be Kind’ part of our school
motto. The value of compassion is
going to be our focus and this week we
have been learning about its meaning
and how it is linked to kindness.   

Upcoming events
13.1.25 Clubs restart this week
13.1.25 KS2 cross country event
13.2.25 Squashbox Theatre visit
14.2.25 Inset day
4.2.25 Open classrooms 3pm

*SAVE THE DATE*
14.3.25 PTA Event: Johnny Cowling

House Points

Pentire: 170

Daymer Class: 
Rory and Skye

Greenaway Class:
Lenny and Alfie

Lundy Class:
Myles and Lottie

Polzeath Class:
Hattie, Freddie & Zac

Rock Class:
Sam and Milo

St Enodoc: 196

Welcome back to school and to the spring term 2025! It’s been a busy and productive week in school and
so lovely to hear the children’s Christmas news. I hope that you were all able to spend some time
together with your families and that the start of the new year has been peaceful for you all!
We are looking forward to getting back into our learning this half term and to making determined
efforts to make good progress in our individual next steps. We are also keen to continue to help the
children to make memories that will last them a lifetime as they grow in confidence and develop their
friendships.
Thank you for your continued support as we move into this new year; hold on tight - it’s going to be a
busy one!
As always please don’t hesitate to pop in to see me or make an appointment via the school office should
you need to.
Mrs Warren



St Minver School - Home
www.stminver.org

Friday 14th February 2025
Friday 6th June 2025 

Wednesday 23rd July 2025

St Minver School in action...

More News... Starlings - Wraparound Care

Useful links

We offer breakfast club and after-
school wraparound for pupils from
Nursery  to Year 6. Breakfast club runs
Monday - Friday from 8am to 8.45am
for £3.50 per session. After school care
runs Monday - Thursday from 3.15pm -
5pm for £6.00 per session. These are
bookable via the ParentPay website
(Nursery spaces to be booked via the
school office).

Sickness and Absences

Please report your child’s absence before
9am. You can call and leave a message on
option 1 or you can email us at school. If
your child will be off again the following
day, we will require you to notify the
school of their progress. 

Inset Days

Letters regarding the Wadebridge Festival
of Music and Speech 2025 were sent home
earlier this week. It would be great to enter
as many children as possible for this event.
Please have a look at the poems over the
weekend and further correspondence
regarding signing up will be sent home next
week.  

We are delighted to let you know that with
the money raised at the Christmas Fair we
have booked Squashbox Theatre to visit
school on Thursday 13th February. They will
deliver two productions on the day: one for
KS1 and one for KS2. Thank you so much for
supporting our Christmas Fair so that we
could book this for the children!

St Minver School & Nursery

Spring 1 Week 1

https://www.stminver.org/web


We are looking into expanding our school based nursery and
would appreciate you sharing the following link with anyone

who maybe interested in provision for 2 year olds!

Expression of Interest Form

Online safety is of huge importance for our young people. Please see the details below
regarding an information session for parents on Wednesday 15th January.

https://www.stminver.org/web/admission/617083

